
Talk on Admissions to HKU Space 

In order to provide S.6 students with more information about self-finance tertiary education programmes , the 

Career Team invited Mr. Andrew C.Y. Mui, College Lecturer of HKU Space, to give a talk on the admissions 

of the institution on 8 January 2016. 

 

In the talk, Mr. Mui introduced the admission information, learning environment and curriculum of HKU 

Space. He also gave our students some hints on how to further their studies after the completion of 

sub-degree programmes. Through the talk, S.6 students are able to know more about information about other 

pathways for their studies. All students have benefitted a lot from the talk. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


